
Resolution 2022-03 

A RESOLUTION OF THE DILLINGHAM PLANNING COMMISSION  

A Resolution of the Dillingham Planning Commission Accepting Donated Signs 

from the Alaska Sea Grant Program and Alaska Department of Environmental 

Conservation, as a result of Alaska Sea Grant Fellow Tav Ammu’s Statewide 

Clean Boating Survey and Outreach 2022 report  

WHEREAS, Tav Ammu completed a study from May 2021 to June 2022 in regards to Clean Boating 

Practices and Clean Harbors with support from Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation 

(ADEC) and the Alaska Sea Grant Program, and  

WHEREAS, the 2022 Statewide Clean Boating Survey and Outreach Report incorporated needs from 

both entities with end result of additional signage to be displayed in and around the Dillingham Boat 

Harbor, and  

WHEREAS, the report covered the Dillingham Boat Harbor in the sampling of water in the Harbor waters 

in participation of the report, and 

WHEREAS, the Dillingham Boat Harbor Port Director has pledged participation in the Alaska Clean 

Harbors Program, and 

WHEREAS, the Dillingham Port Director was very active in the participating of the survey, assisting with 

the each step of the survey and final steps of the report, and 

WHEREAS, the Dillingham Port Director had pledged the City of Dillingham Boat Harbor to the Clean 

Harbor Program participation, and 

WHEREAS, a final step in the process was to involve the Dillingham City School District in a drawing 

contest with the chosen drawing to be part of the informational signage to be displayed, 

THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED that the Dillingham Planning Commission accepts the completed signs that 

will give additional information to comply with Clean Boating practices. 

 

APPROVED AND ADOPTED THIS 8th DAY OF June, 2022.  

 

             

Kaleb Westfall, Commissioner     Patty Buholm, Planning Director 


